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CHRISTMAS NEWSLETTER

With the festive season fast approaching there is lots going on in the nursery!

Saturday 6th December – 2pm-4pm - Busby Primary School Christmas Fayre
The nursery will have a table at the fayre where we will be selling the Christmas Jelly Sweet Pots which you have been asked to make up for Friday 5th December.  There will also be other activities which you can support and maybe win a prize!  We would also kindly appreciate any donations of home baking to sell at the stall.  Please hand these in to the nursery on Friday 5th December or at the start of the fayre.  Please come along and support the Christmas Fayre – buy some Christmas presents and win some wonderful prizes!
Nursery Christmas Trip to Sporty Kids
On Thursday 11th December all the children will be going to Sporty Kids for a Christmas treat during their normal nursery hours.  The Parent Support Group is covering the cost of the coaches and we would ask for £2 from each child to cover the cost of the rest of the trip.  More details will follow from the Nursery.
Christmas Hampers
Displayed in the nursery is a list for donations for the Christmas Hampers – please sign your name against an item and hand it in to the nursery.  Each child will be given 5 strips of raffle tickets to sell at £1 a strip.  The hamper will be drawn at the Nursery Christmas Party.
Christmas Raffle Prizes
 We have some very kind donations of some great raffle prizes!  We plan to do a separate raffle for this – look out for more details in the coming weeks displayed on the nursery notice board.
Cotton Eco Bags
Stuck for Christmas presents??  Coming soon to buy – a cotton eco bag which all the nursery children have been involved in designing!  More details soon!
Thank you in advance for all your support and we would welcome any new members or offers of help or ideas!
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